
Sherborne Town Band        

2nd May 2018  

  

Present: John Derrick, Richard frost, Natalie Miles, Andrea Rogers, Kev Long  
  
Apologies: Ian Miles, Joe Miles, Alan Derrick.   
  
Minutes of last meeting were agreed a true representation. 
   
Matters Arising:    
CDs – ongoing, Joe has nudged Phillip –we await the order being processed.   
  
Ties – Ordered   
  
Letter for Choir – ongoing-invite to proms and Christmas concert. Andrea  
  
Player progress-Jim/Paul to liaise over progressing players–Ongoing  
  
Terry/Richard –jackets, Natalie to sort terry with a jacket/Andrea to order polo shirt–ongoing 
 
Contests – Wychaven agreed as the preferred contest.  
Bournemouth Life Centre contest would go ahead. 
 
Youth Band – Ian Bartle still has some instruments.  
 John to talk to Ian and check the suitability for students to join the Youth Band. If no child is 
interested in joining our organisation then a rental option or return of instruments will be discussed.
 Ongoing.    
  
Pageant Gardens Dates –17th June, 15th July and 7th Oct. All will be offered to youth band. 
 
  Correspondence:  
   

• Joe received e-mail regarding a village fete, the day after the Vehicle Rally – it

 was agreed that we should offer this to the Youth Band.  

 Joe to e-mail back and confirm what has happened. 

Joe        received email about a fanfare request for Saturday 27th October. Andrea to make                  

contact 

  

Treasurers Report  

  

• Andrea reported the accounts for perusal by all.    

• Youth Band needs money transferred across, which Andrea will do.  

  

Any other Business:  



   

 Alan to organise a social BBQ after one of the park jobs. 

 Kev -Looking good for players for Jobs so far. 

 Richard- The lions have found an old tent that was the bands in storage, we have agreed to 

have it back but agreed that the Temple combe Scouts can use it if needed. John to collect. 

 

Next meeting is 6th of June 


